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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

21, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

9th March, 1939

Dear Sir,
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 25th ultimo regarding the welded bedplate
and crankcase in one of the engines intended for your
vessel building by Messrs. Aalborg Vaerft (Yard No.64).
I regret that you Bhould have been troubled
in this matter, and in the circumstances ask you to
accept apologies for any inconvenience which has been

caused to you, I may say that the Builders are being

informed that the engine will be auéepted for

classification when installed in your vessel.
1 am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

J, Lauritzen, Esq.,
Hammerensgade 1,
COPENHAGEN K,




